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MEMORANDUM

TO:

Shelter Monitoring Committee
FROM:
Bernice Casey & Marta Rebolledo
DATE:
June 12, 2012
RE:

June 2012 Staff Report

Vacancies

There are currently two seats vacant with the Board of Supervisors appointments. The seat requirements are:

*Seat 1-Must be homeless of formerly homeless within the 3 years prior to appointment with custody of a minor child
*Seat 2-Must be homeless of formerly homeless within the 3 years prior to appointment with a disability
For application information and more about the requirements of the positions, please go to the Committee’ web-site, http://www.sfgov3.org/index.aspx?page=662 . Please outreach to the community to get committed individuals to apply and remember, the Committee continues to need bilingual Spanish-speaking Members. 
Community Meetings
On June 6, Committee staff made a presentation before clients at the Curry Senior Center on the work of the Committee. Committee staff explained the complaint process and the Standards of Care. 
Committee staff has reached out to shelters to attend upcoming community meetings at their site to continue conversations about the work of the Committee, budget priorities, and shelter access.

Staff Coverage
Marta Rebolledo will be out June 20-21.
Bernice Casey will be out July 16-30. Secretary Lacayo will be taking Minutes at the July 2012 Committee meeting. 

Please remember to send all Committee correspondence or questions to both staff to ensure you receive a response in a timely fashion.
2012 Calendar
July 18


August 15

September 19

October 17
November 14

December 19
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